
TRPA  delays  release  of
Regional  Plan  update
documents
The  Tahoe  Regional  Planning  Agency  Governing  Board  was
supposed to meet March 28 regarding the Regional Plan update.
That meeting has been canceled because the documents are not
ready to be released.

The meeting has been rescheduled for April 25-26.

When the draft documents are available they can be reviewed at
the TRPA office in Stateline; and at the libraries in Tahoe
City, Kings Beach, Zephyr Cove and Tahoe City. They will also
be online under Regional Plan Update.
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